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Admissions advice – Starting school in September 2022 

 

The deadline for application is 15th January 2022 

 

Guidance for starting school in September 2022 

Applying for a place in a reception class for children born between: 

1st September 2017 and 31st August 2018 

 

1. Decide on your preferred schools 
Choose your school of choice. We would advise you to add a further two schools. Naming 
a second or third preference does not give you any less chance of getting a place at your 
preferred school. When making your decision you should: 
• Think about how you will get your child to school. Go to 
www.cornwall.gov.uk/schooltransport for more information on whether your child would 
be entitled to transport to school. 
• Look at the admission arrangements that will be used to allocate places for each school. 
We will be happy to arrange a visit and provide you with more information about what 
our school can offer your child and family.  
• To find schools in your area and see detailed admission information, please visit 
www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions 
 

2. Submit you application for your preferred school by 15th January 2022 
Apply online at www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions 
 

3. Wait to find out which school you have been allocated 
If you applied on time you will be notified of your allocation on National Offer Day: 19 
April 2022. It’s really important to apply on time! Late applications will only be dealt 
with after National Offer Day and there may not be any places left at your preferred 
school. 
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Special Educational needs 
If an Education, Health and Care Plan (EHCP) has been issued for your child you do no 
need to complete an application form. Please contact the Statutory SEN Service for 
more information: Tel: 01872 324242. Email: statutorysen@cornwall.gov.uk 
 
Attending a nursery or pre-school 
You will need to apply even if your child attends a school’s nursery or pre-school class. 
Please note that if a school is oversubscribed the fact that a child attends a school’s 
nursery or pre-school, or a local nursery or pre-school, does not automatically guarantee 
a place at that school. The school’s oversubscription criteria will be used to allocate 
places. Visit www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions for more information. 
 

For anymore information please contact: 

 

Cornwall Council Admissions Team: 
www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions 
schooladmissions@cornwall.gov.uk 
0300 1234 101 
 
Family Information Service: 
www.supportincornwall.org.uk 
0800 587 8191 

https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions

